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T-Intersection Safety
Around half of all crashes on NSW roads happen at intersections. Knowing the rules
for giving way and making sure you slow down at intersections is crucial.

According to the Transport for NSW Centre for Road Safety: “If you’re driving on a
road that ends at a T-intersection, you must give way to all vehicles driving on the
continuing road, unless a sign says otherwise. If you're turning right from the
continuing road, you must give way to oncoming vehicles on the continuing road
going straight ahead or vehicles turning left at the intersection.”

This has been brought to Council’s attention following a near miss at a local “T”
intersection. Council received a request for a Give Way sign and pavement marking
at the “T” intersection. Please be assured that while all these matters are
investigated, most of these requests do not need attention according to the NSW
Road Rules. Please be aware, be careful, and be courteous to your fellow motorists. 

Extraordinary Council Meeting, Monday 15 May,  4.30pm
There will be one item on the Agenda, from the General Manager: Draft Delivery
Program 2022-2023 to 2025-2026 and Operational Plan 2023-2024; Draft Long Term
Financial Plan 2023/2024-2031/2032 and Draft Revenue Policy (Fees and Charges
for 2023-2024).

Serrated Tussock Control 
Landholders within the Cowra LGA,
please be advised that the optimum
time for control of Serrated Tussock is
from May-October using a herbicide
registered for use on Tussock. Seed
formation generally occurs in
October/November. Alternatively,
mechanical means of control and
Integrated Weed Management
practices are also able to be utilised
February- October.

For more information on Serrated
Tussock Control, please go to
www.serratedtussock.com.

Lachlan Valley Biennial Art Awards 2023
The Lachlan Valley Biennial Art Awards 2023 will be on exhibition at the Cowra
Regional Art Gallery from 6 May to 28 May 2023.

The Lachlan Valley Biennial Art
Awards is non-acquisitive and
open to artists living within 100 km
from Cowra including Young,
Boorowa, Grenfell, Parkes,
Forbes, Bathurst, Orange and
Canowindra. Entries are open to
two dimensional artworks only in
any style or subject (no
photography).
This is a Cowra Art Group Inc project in collaboration with the Cowra Regional Art
Gallery. 


